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April President’s Message by Ken Litke 

With many of us already having or soon-to-be-getting their Covid-19 shots and warmer weather permitting 

outside gatherings, I’m pleased to report we are ready to resume face-to-face HOA Monthly Socials!   Our first 

‘live’ social will be April 13th at the Toqua Pavilion – almost one full year since our last! 

Attendance will be limited for the April 13th Social, so please sign up (using TellicoLife) in advance so we can 

+get an indication of attendance – if we have more attendees than can be safely accommodated, we’ll schedule 

another social – back-to-back.  Keep watching for more information on this highly anticipated meeting and an 

important step for HOA returning to more normal operations for its members. 

 

On March 9 we held a ‘virtual’ Social as an interim step to going live in April and I want to thank those who 

attended as well as our invited speakers from Muddy Boots, Computer Users Club, and Our House. If you were 

not able to attend the live event, you can view a recording here:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KfUbIAMWfI4 

   

On April 22nd we’ll have our 2nd Open Village Meeting of the year via Zoom (4-6pm) with the topic being 

“State of the County” which is good follow-up to our last meeting “State of the Village”.   We are planning to 

cover both Monroe and Loudon counties in this meeting. No need to sign up for this event in advance – just 

click on this link on April 22nd.    This link will also be available on TellicoLife and through other 

communications.   Keep watching for further updates on the speakers/agenda.   

 

In addition to the Social and the Open Village Meeting, HOA has scheduled other face-to-face social activities 

for April so please take advantage – details will be in the Social Update emails plus can be reviewed/booked on 

TellicoLife.  In addition to in-person events, we’re continuing to offer different online Zoom events – again 

these are all listed in the Social Updates and on TellicoLife.   

 

Please take advantage of these and other events that have been planned.  After some dark times the future 

definitely looks brighter! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KfUbIAMWfI4
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCDBQ2xTAcARKFofVnLx6D_A

